


Ginger Friesenhahn 

I have been an East Central ISO school board member for 2 1 /2 years. I 
graduated from East Central in 1994 and married a 1992 EC graduate. We 
have 2 amazing daughters in our district. The oldest graduated this year (30 
years after me) and a soon to be 8th grader that loves to play every sport our 
school offers. My family has owned and operated a childcare center in our 
district since 1985. I love our district and love that I am a big part of it. I stay 
focused on what is most important. .... our students. 
Thank you for this opportunity. 
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